
Amon Carter Museum of Western Art
P. O. BOX 2365, 3501 CAMP BOWIE BOTTLE VAED, POST WOBTH, TEXAS 76101 (817) 736-1933

October 5, 1977

Miss Dina Martinez 
c/o Laura Gilpin Studios
409 Camino del Monte Sol 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

Dear Dina:

Thanks so much for your letter with the accompanying glossy 
print of the photograph we wish to use as a poster. Laura was 
absolutely correct—it will be much better to work from this 
print than from the platinum print that we acquired recently. 
However, we are going to try to keep a sense of the delicacy 
of the platinum print in the enlargement if the detail will carry.

Thanks, too, for giving me the address and name for the education 
department at the Museum of New Mexico. I shall put my oar in 
and make certain that we reserve a spot on the circulation of Laura's 
retrospective show.

When you have a chance, send on the other photographs and be 
assured that we will appreciate having them. I would like to have 
all of these safely tucked away.

Sally joins in greetings to you.

Sincerely,

Mitchell
Director
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